
A DLA recruiter attended the Fort Belvoir Career Fair on Oct. 22, 2015. The event was hosted 

by the Employment Readiness Program of Army Community Service. It was open to all Fort 

Belvoir military and civilian personnel. The DLA table was visited by prospective employees 

with a wide range of experience to include logistics, information technology, program 

management, human resources, and telecommunications.   

 


